
Conservation Commission –November 4, 2017  
 
Members present were Mr. Freddy Friedman & Ms. Rona Easton. 
 
Meeting was called to order at 10:30 AM. 
 
Meeting minutes of September 30th 2017 were accepted as amended.   
 
Amstead Hearing:  120 Downs Rd.  Present for this hearing was property owner, Mr. Mark 
Amstead  and Mr. Chris Tryon, Berkshire Geo-Technologies.  Applicant submitted a NOI for the 
purpose of reconstruction of an existing dwelling and construction of a seawall.  Mr. Tryon  
submitted a drawing that was requested from DEP along with a new set of maps that were 
signed.  The commission and Mr. Tryon reviewed the comments from DEP and site plan maps. 
Mr. Tryon mentioned that work will alter the bank and project work is in the buffer zone,  
native shrubs will be planted along the town of the wall.  After discussion a motion was made 
seconded and so voted to close this hearing.   A motion was made, seconded and so voted to 
approve this application as submitted.                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                         
 
Next regular meeting is scheduled for Saturday, December 9th at 10:00 AM. 
 
A motion was made, seconded and so voted to adjourn at 10:52AM 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Kathy Chretien 
Secretary 
 
 
Note:  December meeting was cancelled no new hearings were received.  Next meeting will be 
scheduled in January, 2018. 


